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From: "Werner, Bryan" <brwerner@state.pa.us>
To: "Marjorie McLaughlin" <MMM3@nrc.gov>
Date: Mon, May 22, 2006 7:46 AM
Subject: RE: Whittaker Site Inspection

Good Morning Marjey,
I have been unable to work it out for me to make it up for the inspection tomorrow. I have a

meeting here that I don't want to miss this afternoon, and it would probably be best to try to avoid to many
overnight trips for a couple more weeks with the newborn at home. I spoke with Dwight Shearer to see if
someone from the region can make it up to join you. I'm not sure just yet if anyone is going to make it. He
has Roy Woods and another member of his staff at training this week. He was going to see if he could
rearrange his schedule to accommodate the trip, but as of Friday afternoon he wasn't sure if he was going
to make it. I just wanted to try to email you before you left to let you know the status. If I hear anything
this morning from Dwight, I'll email you again. Otherwise, Dwight might be there tomorrow, but don't delay
your inspection waiting for him.

Thanks again for the heads-up. If you could please just give me a call or send me an email to let
me know how it all went sometime after you get back, I would greatly appreciate it. Thanks.

Bryan

----- Original Message -----
From: Marjorie McLaughlin [mailto:MMM3@nrc.gov]
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2006 10:57 AM
To: ktaylor@energysolutions.com
Cc: rmoss@envllc.com; Marie Miller; brwerner@state.pa.us;
elardiere@wkr.com
Subject: Whittaker Site Inspection

Kevin:

With respect to our conversation yesterday concerning the Whittaker site, I am looking at performing a site
inspection somewhere in the May 22-24 timeframe. Does that conflict with some of the other projects you
mentioned? I know there was a week during which you would be unavailable... and am not sure if this
was it.

Please let me know if you or perhaps Rich would be available during one or two of those days.

Also, given the increasing activities you are performing in the wetlands/riverbank areas of the site, I
caution you to be sure you are remaining within the bounds of the authorized activities on the license. The
current Sediment Control Plan specifies that "removal of slag within the wetlands or riverbed will not
involve heavy equipment or excavations" and will be removed by hand. Excavation is authorized in the
floodway, though. So, if you are anticipating activities beyond this scope, we will need to amend the
license and review any environmental impacts. The sooner we can begin review of the DP the better off
we'll be, since that document should address all these areas, and we won't have to keep amending the
license. So, I urge you to get that in as soon as possible.

Marjorie

Marjorie McLaughlin

Health Physicist
USNRC Region I Decommissioning
610-337-5240 (Phone)
610-337-5269 (Fax)
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